
 

 

 
HIGHWAY REPORT 

July 17, 2024 
 

Tree & Brush Maintenance 

 Continuing working to improve line of sight issues throughout the Town. 

 Continued working diligently to mow roadsides throughout the Town.  

 

Water/Sewer Maintenance: 

 Crew worked to repair water valve on Horvath Drive 

 Continuing to work on Bager contract for lead pipe service identification on East Shore 

Drive 

 NYSEG replaced transformers on Farrell Road. Hoping to have resolved power issue at 

sewer lift station. 

 Crew worked to repair water line leak on Brickyard. 

 

Road Maintenance:  

 Crews worked to add material for shoulders on Triphammer Terrace, Waterwagon Road, 

French Hill, Lansing Station Road.  

 Finished Beach Road drainage project. 

 Continued to improve upon the infrastructure of drainage throughout the Town and 

replace as needed.  

 Crews worked to repair various patch jobs throughout the Town.  

 

Office: 

 Mike attended the Bolton Point Commissions meeting. 

 Mike and Jenna attended the Highway Barn meetings. 

 Working with Angel at Tompkins County Soil & Water for both WQIP grants. One for 

the salt barn, one for the vac truck.  

 

Community: 

 Hoping to attend the Lansing Carnival again this September. Working to determine 

equipment to put in parade.  

 

New Highway Barn: 

 Working with LeChase and Colliers to determine places to cut project costs.   

Intermunicipal Work:  

 Working with Tompkins County for line-striping throughout the Town in an effort to cut 

costs.  

 Working with Tompkins County and Village of Cayuga Heights on letters of support for 

our Vac Truck application.  


